From: Slevin, Patrick

To: “LMcCumbe [N “wooci

Cc: Luskin. Robert; "JWingarci I : “3chn.Ruge I Slevin. Patrick
Subject: Lance Armstrong

Date: Wednesday, June 27, 2012 12:11:46 PM

Mr. Bock and Ms. McCumber:

As you know, we sent to you last night a letter that, in part, requested that you advise us by noon EST
whether the Review Board will provide Mr. Armstrong until July 6, 2012 to respond to USADA's belated
submission. We have not yet heard from anyone at USADA or the Review Board. We want to confirm
as soon as possible that the Review Board has received our request and that we will be given
adequate time to respond to the submission that we received just yesterday afternoon.

Thank you.

Pat Slevin
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